
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Jan. 15, 2011

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Frank Zavala

Opening Hymn Work For The Night Is Coming 375

Scripture and Prayer                         Matthew 25:40 Gary Dickinson

Welcome Liz Dickinson

Special Feature Healing Hands In Other Lands Joe Wilkinson & 
Jennifer Barker

Lesson Study Stress Classes

Closing Hymn                        I’d Rather Have Jesus 327

Superintendent - Liz Dickinson
Pianist - Nina Shakespeare

Memory Verse
“Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you 

rest" (Matthew 11:28).

GLOW GOAL: To pass out 80,000 tracks by April 2011. We’ve currently distributed over 
27,000 tracks. Make literature distribution part of your daily life. Pick up tracks on the 

literature rack & carry them with you!

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 5:03 p.m.

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday: 5:10 p.m.

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Liz Dickinson

Shirley Bristol
Organ

Maria Garcia

*Opening Hymn He Lives 251

Tithes & Offering Local Church Budget Gary Dickinson

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Marsha Lewis

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet, inside cover of Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Abe Garcia

Special Music Enoch Montalban

Sermon Alan Reinach

Closing Song Blessed Assurance, Jesus Is Mine! 462

Benediction Alan Reinach

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Gary Foster

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. 
We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements
WELCOME: A warm welcome to Alan Reinach, who will be speaking on religious liberty 
today. After potluck, he will hold an afternoon seminar and answer questions on the subject.

THANK YOU: On behalf of the entire Neuharth family, we express our appreciation to the 
Beaumont Church family for the beautiful Poinsettia sent to honor Mom (Nancy Newhart) 
at her interment. We were touched by the kind words from church members on the card. 
She just loved to attend church here in her wheelchair. May the Lord richly bless the 
Beaumont Church for their kindness to Mom. ~ Dennis & Claire Neuharth (for Dad)

CHURCH CHOIR: Meet by the piano immediately after the service for practice. 

POTLUCK TODAY: Please invite visitors to stay for our church potluck following the 
service today in the Friendship Hall. Help with clean up would be appreciated. 

FINANCE COMMITTEE: Meeting Tuesday, Jan. 18 at 7 p.m.

GLOWING: We’re GLOWING Jan. 22 after potluck & Desire of Ages study at Abe & 
Maria’s house. If you’re not attending the potluck, meet at the Friendship Hall at 2:30 p.m.

BIRTHDAY PARTY INVITE: Everyone is welcome to fellowship at Fatima’s daughter 
Jazlene’s second birthday gathering! Marsha Nagel is planning a birthday party for her in 
the Friendship Hall, Jan. 23 at 5:30 p.m. Please RSVP for this potluck to Marsha at 
newstartnurse@verizon.net or at (909) 796-1319, so she can coordinate food. Also, please 
bring a gift of a card, clothes, books or toys, etc. We’re excited Fatima has been attending 
our church as a result of GLOW ministry, so please come show your love and support. 

CHURCH BOARD: Meeting Monday, Jan. 24 at 7 p.m.

YOUNG ADULT SABBATH SCHOOL: The new young adult class will commence Feb. 
5 in the sanctuary classroom by the piano. Ken Burke’s class will then meet in the mother’s 
room, Spanish in the middle sanctuary classroom.

GRIEF RECOVERY SEMINAR: Held at Rancho Paeseo Medical Group, 264 N. 
Highland Springs Ave, Suite 5A, starting Feb. 7 at 7 p.m. If interested, contact the pastor. 

FOOD PANTRY: The food bank has been drained over the holidays and needs 
replenishing. To give to this ministry, mark “Food Pantry” on your tithe envelope.

FRIDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDY: Everyone is welcome to Paul & Maria Shibalovich’s 
house for their weekly Bible study at 6 p.m. every Friday, 1143 Silver Star Dr., Banning. 

USED BIBLES & S.O.P. NEEDED: Rich Hartley is in need of as many extra used Bibles 
& Spirit of Prophecy books to send them to the Philippines. Call him at 951-849-8495.

DATES TO REMEMBER: Jan. 29 the Mesa Grande Academy Chorale & Bell Choir is 
visiting us; Feb. 5 Dr. John Graz, who directs Adventist world church’s department of 
Public Affairs & Religious Liberty (PARL), will be at LLU Campus for a program; Feb. 13 
is the catered Valentine’s Day Dinner in the Friendship Hall; and March 5 & 6 Mountain 
Media Ministries will be presenting at our church - March 5 at 3 p.m. and March 6 at 10 
a.m. (bring a sack lunch). More information to follow. 
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